
 
 
 

Message from the Rau's IAS Faculty 

 

We, the faculty members of Rau’s IAS Study Circle, are deeply shocked 

and shattered by the unfortunate incident where we lost the members of 

our Rau’s family, TANYA SONI, SHREYA YADAV and NEVIN DALVIN. 

We extend our deepest condolences to their families and friends and pray 

that God gives them the strength to bear this loss.  

However, we realise our responsibility towards our students and we are 

committed to help them to achieve their goals. We do not want your 

studies to suffer. The present situation demanded suspension of classes 

for a week and as already communicated we are commencing the classes 

from Monday (5th August, 2024) for all courses in online mode. At the 

same time we are exploring options to shift to offline mode as soon as 

practicable.  

 

The entire team of faculty members and Student Support System at Rau’s 

IAS Study circle are focused upon giving the best academic output thereby 

enabling the aspirants achieving their dreams of qualifying the Civil 

Services Examination.  

The students of RAUS IAS opted for the institute because of the 

commitment to the quality pedagogy and individual attention from our 

experienced faculties and we will not waver in our efforts.   

 

FACULTY MEMBERS OF RAU’S IAS STUDY CIRCLE 


